M~ McLeod Road Traditional Elementary School PAC

president.mrtpac@gmail.com

R‘ 6325 — 142 Street, Surrey, BC, V3X 1B9
I/ IJI Phone: 604-595-1060 / Fax: 604-595-1059
Agenda Date: April 15, 2024 — 6:00-7:00 PM

Meeting call to order 6:32 pm

Establishment of quorum —Yes
Attendance: Joy, TJ, Vandita, Michelle, Aman, Ms. Porcellato, Gurpreet, Igbal

Approval of minutes from the last meeting —Yes
Joy brought forward motion to approve minutes from last meeting. Motion seconded by TJ. Motion passed.

Matter arising from last minutes (if any) -None
Amendment of agenda (if any) -None

Adoption of agenda
Joy brought forward motion to approve agenda. Motion seconded by Tina. Motion passed.

New business
Uniform Vendor:

-Parents were given the opportunity to view uniform samples from A1 sports and apparel. About 1 dozen parents
came in to view the samples. The parents that came into view the samples were satisfied with the quality and
pricing. Colours for shirts are white and navy, pants will remain navy. The quality of clothing is standard. Pricing
is also comparable to current vendor; half sleeve dress shirts are $25.00, full sleeve $30.00. Motion brought
forward by Vandita to change vendors for 2024/25 school year. Motion seconded by Igbal. Motion passed.

Principals Report:

-Friday April 19 the school will have a multicultural assembly organized by the grade 7’s. Students will learn
about Ramadan, Eid and Vaisakhi. There will also be a fashion show.

-Spirit wear is open for online ordering until April 17. Parents can expect 1-2 weeks for delivery.

-Students will be learning/playing lacross; one of Canada’s national sports, which also has indigenous ties.
Lacross is booked for May 1-2 and May 6-7.

-Flyer is being made for before and afterschool care. Before/afterschool care will be provided by the Goldstone
Child Care Society. They will be using the multipurpose room. Hours will be from 7am -morning bell and
dismissal bell -6pm. The goal is to have the program up and running by the start of the 2024/25 school year.
Pricing will be approximately $280/month for Kindergarten and $485/month for gr 1-7. Parents may be eligible
for government subsidy/grant. The program will have capacity for around 24 students. Priority will be given to
MRT students and then surrounding schools.

-Grade 7’s will be going on their camping trip at the end of May.
DPAC:

Afterschool care is an issue at many schools. All parents are welcome to join DPAC meetings via zoom to learn
what is happening in the district.



Gaming grant applications are due June 30", BCCPAC has now allowed $75.00 from gaming account to be put
towards PAC registration fees.

Fundraising:

-Hot Lunch: A lot of repeat vendors are used because of ease of delivery. PAC is trying to secure new vendors,
but a lot of establishments do not offer delivery. Munch A Lunch should be up and running for ordering this week.

-Fundraiser: PAC will be having a “Principal for a day” contest. Tickets will go on sale mid-April. Tickets will
be $2.00/each.

PAC executives will start shopping for a fridge. Measurements will need to be taken from PAC kitchen for fridge
space.

Sports day will be on June 14. PAC is planning on doing a concession stand again this year.

Treasure Report:

PAC account has $1169.

The old PAC account is also active. Gaming account has $937.00 and PAC account has $169.00. This account
will be closed once the gaming grant comes in.

Open form/Task

Meeting Adjourned 7:05PM
o NEXT MEETING: May 29, 2024 at 6:00PM. This will be an AGM meeting with elections for
next years PAC executives. All parents are welcome and encouraged to nominate candidates for

2024/25 school year.



